
 

8/8/2018  

 

 

Dear Valued Customer, 

 

This letter is to inform you that due to a recent system 

update, quarterly billing has been phased out and each 

customer will now receive an invoice once per month for their 

monthly service. 

 

Instead of paying your current quarterly rate every three 

months, you will pay a third of that rate every month. 

 

You will see this change implemented on the next invoice you 

receive. 

 

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this change in 

billing may cause. 

 

 

Respectfully, 

Waste Connections Billing Dept. 

Waste Connections 

Billing Dept. 

11500 43rd Street N. 

Clearwater, FL.  33762 

 

727-572-6800 
 

 


